March 1, 2022

From: Kendall & Veronica Hurst

To: Delegate Ruth

Dear Delegate Ruth,

We would like HB0832 to be withdrawn from the House Floor. Our current Maryland homeschool laws are among the best in the country. We do not want or need this proposed bill to be in our State Laws. We want to continue to be the voice for our children, and not have a State representative above us that is not connected to the grassroots level of homeschoolers.

Sincerely,

Kendall & Veronica Hurst Homeschool Parents